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Atlantic Provinces Harness Racing Commission
5 Gerald MacCarville Drive, Kensington, PEI
C0B 1M0  T-902-836-5500 


                                                                      2025 Rule Proposals

 The APHRC is requesting submissions to modify APHRC 2024 rules or create new rules for the 2025 Racing Season.
 Please note, the Rule Committee will consider all proposals submitted, however, not all proposals may be adopted into the Rule Book.

Please include the following information in your submissions.
· Name of Person or Organization Submitting
· Rule # to be modified
· Reasons for the modification or New Rule

Please submit your proposals no later than Friday, December 13, 2024, to:

Email: cdoucette@atlanticphrc.ca

Mail: APHRC
          The Rule Committee
          P. O. Box 128, Kensington, PE    
          C0B 1M0
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